■ 395 State Street

■ Ellsworth, ME 04605

■ www.mrcmaine.org



866-254-3507 207-664-1700 **=** Voice

207-664-2099 ■ Fax glounder@mrcmaine.org ■ E-Mail

To: Joining Member Communities delivering to JRL

Fr: Greg Lounder, Executive Director

Dt: September 18, 2018

RE: Right for MSW Delivery to Juniper Ridge Landfill Continued Through 2018

MRC is pleased to inform you that we have reached agreement with Casella and Fiberight/Coastal to reserve capacity at JRL for the below list of member communities currently delivering there so that they may continue to do so for the remainder of 2018. MRC wrote on August 27 to advise you of circumstances that might have affected your community's ability to deliver MSW to the Juniper Ridge Landfill (JRL) before the Fiberight/Coastal facility in Hampden becomes fully operational.

Potentially affected MRC Members included the following:

Alton, Bangor, Belfast, Blue Hill/Surry, Bradley, Brewer, Burlington/Lowell, Carmel, Castine, Central Penobscot, Cherryfield, Chester, Clifton, Dedham, Dixmont, Eddington, Franklin, Hampden, Holden, Hudson, Lee, Levant, Lucerne-in-Maine, Mariaville, Mattawamkeag, Orono, Otis, Pleasant River, Sorrento, Steuben, Sullivan, Swans Island, Union River and Verona Island.

We are very pleased that we were able to work with Fiberight/Coastal and Casella to reach agreement. This is the latest product of our efforts work together in an integrated fashion to transition the region to the new advanced MSW recycling and processing facility well under construction in Hampden.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me, Greg Lounder, at 207-664-1700.